From: pIO-Safeguarding-Statutory (MULTIUSER) ||| GGG

Sent: 22 June 2017 09:41

To: Planning

Subject: 20170622-MOD St Athan-Land off Cowbridge Road, St Athan
Attachments: 20170622-MOD St Athan-Land off Cowbridge Road, St Athan.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

DIO ref: 10037505

Planning ref: 2016/01427/0UT (SR2)

Re: Residential development of up to 300 units and associated work, including the provision of public open space
and strategic access points-Amended plans

Dear Steven

Please find attached my letter confirming the safeguarding position of the Ministry of Defence in respect of the
above planning application.

Kind Regards

Debbie Baker
Assistant Safeguarding Officer - Environment & Planning Support - Safeguarding DIO Safety Environment &
Engineering Defence Infrastructure Organisation Kingston Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B75 7RL

MOD telephone_| TeIephone:_| Fax:_ Email—|

————— Original Message-----

From: Vale of Glamorgan Council Development Services_
Sent: 14 June 2017 09:30

To: DIO-Safeguarding-Statutory (MULTIUSER)

Subject: Planning Application Consultation2016/01427/0UTLand off Cowbridge Road, St Athan

WARNING: An attachment to this email may contain a potentially harmful file. If this email is unsolicited DO NOT
open the attachment and advise your local help desk immediately. If you requested the attachment ensure that a
virus scan is carried out before the file is opened.

Please find attached a letter regarding a planning application submitted to the Vale of Glamorgan Council. If thisis a
consultation letter, please respond to this consultation through the link provided in the attached letter. Please note
that your comments may be made available online for interested persons to view.



